
 

  

 
 
 
8th February 2024 
  
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Yr 3/4 Bradford Schools Cross Country qualifier, Long Lee Primary School 
 
Your child has been invited to run for Cottingley Village Primary School’s cross 
country running team after their performance in the Northcliffe event. The race will 
be at Long Lee Primary School on Wednesday 16th October. The races start at 
1:15pm and the children will be transported to the event and back to school. We will 
arrive back at school for the end of the day. 
 
For the race, your child will be provided with a CVPS running vest to wear.  The race 
is on grass (and mud) so the children will need to bring: 

• running trainers (with decent grips),  

• their school P.E shorts, 

• a long sleeved top;  

• tracksuit bottoms, and 

• a warm, waterproof coat.  
 

Children will also need an energy snack (such as flapjack or banana) and a bottle of 
water.  If your child requires an inhaler, please ensure they bring one with them.  
 
 
Your child’s first name will be used simply be for administrative purposes and 
publishing the results online.  
Please can you complete the permission form below by Monday 14th October 2024. 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/5qkyPWG8nN 

 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 

Mr M Ruthven 
P.E Co-ordinator 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/5qkyPWG8nN

